Policy paper: Government response to
the Select Committee report: the
future of public parks

This publication sets out the response by Marcus Jones, Minister for Parks
and Green Spaces, to the 17 recommendations made by the Communities and Local
Government Select Committee in their report published on 30 January 2017.
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